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NOTICE TO SHIPPING LINES 

Hodeidah TS Volumes in SGTD 

  
Dear Valued Customers, 

  

Following the recent situation in Hodeidah, where it's been deteriorating since last week, we 

urgently set up a contingency plan until the situation improves. 

  

Currently, we have in the Terminal more than 8300TEU transhipment to Hodeidah and until 

the 5th of January 2025 with the discharge of (upcoming vessels) the stock for TS Hodeidah 

will be 11000TEU until 05th January 2025. 

  

Therefore, we would like to notify you all Shipping lines to hold all upcoming volumes to 

Hodeida starting from January 5th until the available stock is evacuated in order to avoid any 

additional stock backlog in the Terminal, which would impact the Terminal activities. 

  

This announcement only concerns transshipment volumes to Hodeida and is only temporary. 

We will monitor the situation over the next few days and keep you informed of any changes to 

this notice. 

  

We remain at your disposal for any further information. 

  

For more information, kindly contact us: 

T: +253 21 317 317 

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 
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